The Regular Meeting Of 

The Borough Of Lake Como Planning Board
Scheduled For Monday, April 20, 2020, At 7:00 PM 

Has Been Canceled.

The Next Regular Meeting Is Scheduled For

Monday, May 11, 2020, At 7:00 PM

Unless It Becomes Necessary To Re-schedule

To A Date To Be Determined

Due to COVID-19

